
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[School Name]  

[School Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I hope this message finds you well.  

I am writing to formally acknowledge the outcome of the recent Parent-

Teacher Association (PTA) appointment. I appreciate the opportunity to 

participate and contribute to [specific initiative or goal discussed].  

Based on the meeting held on [date of meeting], the following decisions 

were made:  

1. [Decision 1]  

2. [Decision 2]  

3. [Decision 3]  

I am excited about the direction we are taking and the positive impact it 

will have on our students and community. I look forward to collaborating 

with you and other parents to ensure the success of these initiatives.  

Thank you for your continuous support and dedication to our school.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Role/Relation to School, if applicable] 


